
Our office is located on the Eisenhower Health
campus, within the Probst Building in Suite 315.
 
The Probst building can be found by turning off
Bob Hope Drive onto Aubrey Serfling Way, and
then taking a right, to go through the parking
lot, or via the campus access road off Bob Hope
Drive just north of the Eisenhower Imaging Center.

How To Find Us:


